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Falls City intersection closed

(KLZA)-- The east intersection of 16th and Stone Street in Falls City will be
closed beginning Thursday for a week for road construction.

The work is part of the renovation work in the 1600 Block of Stone Street.

Weather permitting, this section of the street will be closed until June 20.
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